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6.  OUTCOMES

A number of actions have been taken to improve the 2003 delivery of Bug Breakfast.

1. The NSW Telehealth Initiative, who coordinate the videoconferencing facilities at North
Sydney, requested a briefing when the evaluation was completed. As a result the following
changes have been implemented:
• videoconferencing facilities have been installed in a suite of rooms at North Sydney.

These rooms can be opened to create a large single space that can be used in theatre
style to comfortably hold up to 80 people.

• a lectern stand with a directional microphone for presenters is available which should
improve the quality of the audio reception of the presentations for the remote sites
and diminish the background noise from the live site.

• a hand held microphone is being sourced for questions at the live site.
• a training session for the Telehealth coordinators around the state is being planned.

2. The Public Health Training and Development Branch has:
• developed a program for Bug Breakfast with dates scheduled for 2003 and this has

been circulated to remote sites. This should enable remote sites to book their facilities
in advance.

• briefed presenters on the time constraints of the session and the need to allow time
for questions.

• formed a working group with representatives from the public health unit directors to
examine the recommendations.




